

Please help us keep our prayer list updated by informing us graciously when names need to be added and removed. If we have taken off names that you would like for us to continue to remember in prayer please graciously inform us. Thanks.



JUST A REMINDER ABOUT ONLINE CONTRIBUTIONS!!!!

The church is now offering online contributions. If anyone is interested in contributing online please contact the secretary at the church, if you have any questions or if you are interested. We will have forms you can fill out at the church. Any amount can be contributed and on the day you specify. Contact church at 402-494-1847. Thank you.



The 2017 calendar for altar flowers is here. So if anyone would like to sign up for flowers, please sign your name and also what the flowers represent. Thank you.



Due to federal hospital regulations, HIPPA, hospitals and care centers can only contact the church if you or your family give them permission or directions to do so. There is no way that Pastor can contact all facilities on a regular basis unless he knows of someone is admitted. Please leave message on the answering machine at the church as well as Pastor does have voice mail on his cell phone. If you should be hospitalized and do not receive a visit within 24 hours after contacting the church, please do so again because for whatever reason possibly the message has not been received.

Church: 402-494-1847 or Pastor: 402-368-9929.



If anyone has a change of address, email address or phone number, please let Terry Koebernick @ koeb@cableone.net. If we have your correct information, we will be able to contact if need be. We do not give out any information because we do respect everyone's privacy.



July 2017

July 2

"Serving in the Power of the Spirit"

Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Dr. Gregory Seltz Because Christ has paid our debt, we are no longer captive to sin but are free to live for others, in His name. (Romans 7:1-13)

July 9

"Living as Christ's Person in Repentance and Faith"

Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Dr. Gregory Seltz Life out of control? Turn to God in repentance and faith. Let Him act before you do. (Romans 7:14-25)

July 16

"The Power of a Spirit-Given Adoption!"

Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Dr. Gregory Seltz God provides for your adoption into His family, by grace through faith in Jesus and by the power of the Holy Spirit.

(Romans 8:18-25)

July 23

"Overcoming This World's Obstacles"

Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Dr. Gregory Seltz Despite all the world's brokenness, God has something better in store for us, through Christ. (Romans 8:18-25)

July 30

"Confidence to Face Whatever Comes Our Way "

Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Dr. Gregory Seltz No matter what life throws our way, God promises that His eternal purposes can never be thwarted.

(Romans 8:28-39)



2017 Meeting Schedule Lamplighters 9:30 to 11:00AM First Wednesday of each month.

January 4, 2017----Redeemer (LSA Meeting)

February 1, 2017—Trinity

March 1, 2017—Calvary

April 5, 2017—Concordia (LSA Meeting)

May 3, 2017—Faith Lutheran

June 7, 2017—St. Paul Lutheran

July 5th, 2017—Hope Lutheran (LSA Meeting)

August 2, 2017—Redeemer Lutheran

Sept 6, 2017—Trinity Lutheran

October 4, 2017—Calvary (LSA Meeting)

November 1, 2017—Concordia Lutheran

December 6, 2017—Faith Lutheran



Our new website is www.hopelutheranssc.com. Take the time to check it out.



Thanks to all who made the Team Poland fund-raiser a success. Thanks to all who provided food; helped serve; and all who came to enjoy a delicious pulled-pork sandwich and ice cream. It was an awesome day to know that so many are supporting our mission trip to Poland.



Team Poland.



Pastor & Suzy Awe will be gone from, July 10th through July 20th on a trip to Germany. Pastor Michael Wolfram, Lutheran Family Service will be officiating our worship service with communion on Sunday, July 16 @ 9:15am. Pastor Wolfram will also be leading Bible study at 10:30am.



The Ice Cream Social will be held on Thursday, August 3rd, 2017 from 4:00pm – 8:00pm. Volunteers are needed to help and we need volunteers to make pies for the Social.





A BIG thank you to all our volunteers and all our youth who helped make Vacation Bible School a success. Thank you to all of you for all of your help.



The Dakota-Thurston Parade will be held on Thursday, August 3, 2017.



On Sunday, July 30, 2017 the Siouxland Discovery Chorus (Premiere Barbershop Harmony) will be here during worship service to sing and share their talent with us.



The church office will be closed on Tuesday, July 4th.



President: Darwyn Glover Vice-President: Robert Billiar Treasurer: Pat Glover Secretary: Sheila Floyd Financial Secretary: Bev Towne

(6) Elders:

- 1) Ed Stone
- 2) Terry Koebernick
- 3) Dave Calvert
- 4) Kevin Diediker
- 5) Richard Quandt
- 6) Ervin Messerschmidt

(6) Stewardship:

- 1) Tom Gesell
- 2) Clara Woten
- 3) Deb Reed
- 4) Cindy Quandt
- 5) Barbee Knecht
- 6)

(6) Education:

- 1) Katie Andersen
- 2) Joyce Stone
- 3) Viola Pearce
- 4) Mallory Calvert
- 5) Kathy Schable
- 6) Vickie Gesell
- (3) Trustees:
 - 1) Daryl Daum
 - 2) Dave Schable
 - 3) Matt Calvert

(6) Missions:

- 1) Sharon Weber
- 2) Wayne Westin
- 3) Melissa Reed
- 4)
- 5)
- 6)